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ONR247 

December 21, 2020 

 

 

 

University of Washington 

Attn: Mr. Ray Hsu 

4333 Brooklyn Ave NE 

Seattle, WA 98195-0001 

 

Reference: E-Mail dated December 16, 2020 from Mr. James Santaniello 

 

Dear Mr. Hsu,  

 

This letter serves as a temporary extension of the University of Washington’s Purchasing System 

approval to July 31, 2021. The scheduled Contractor’s Purchasing System Review (CPSR) for 

2020 was canceled due to the COVID-19 pandemic and a system review has been scheduled for 

May 24-28, 2021. 

 

The system approval is still subject to withdrawal at my discretion and will automatically 

terminate when any significant change occurs in the purchasing system without ACO approval. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Ozma Ragan at (206) 548-7238 

or Ozma.Ragan@navy.mil. 

. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

        

       Ozma Ragan 

       Administrative Contracting/Grants Officer 

        

 

 

CC: 

ONR A. Sabaag 

ONR J. Santaniello 
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